
Concert-goers advised to use
alternative  route  to
Murrayfield  due  to  road
closure

Police  in  Edinburgh  are  advising
fans  attending  tonight’s  Taylor
Swift  concert  at  Murrayfield
Stadium to avoid the Westfield Road
area. 
Westfield Road is currently closed between Stevenson Road and
Gorgie Road, following a report of concern for a man at a
property, which was reported at 12.55pm on Friday, 7 June. 

Officers  are  at  the  scene  and  enquiries  to  establish  the
circumstances are ongoing. 

A Police Scotland spokesperson said: “Please avoid the area.
Drivers  and  concert-goers  are  urged  to  use  alternative
routes.”
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